WFLATHEAD AUDUBON SOCIETY GENERAL MEETING MINUTES MAY 13, 2013 LOCATION: WHITEFISH COMMUNITY CENTER WHITEFISH, MONTANA

Paula opened the meeting at 6:45 pm. Approximately 60 people attended the potluck and meeting.

Barb Boorman presented the duct taped Duck to the Mason family.

Moved and seconded (Bob Lee/Denny) to accept the slate of officers for 2013-2014: Bob Lopp, President, Kay Mitchell, Vice President, Jan Wassink, three year term on the Board and Ben Young, one year term on the Board.

Paula Smith received a gift certificate from the Wind Flower Native Gardens for her service as president the last two years.

Jean Robocker received the Audubon Conservation Award.

Ashley Mason gave a yearend report on her activities.

Gail Bissell reported future summer field trips. All are listed in the POST.

Bruce Tannehill detailed the Birdathon fund raiser on June 23.

Gary Swant gave a program on Warm Springs Wildlife Management Area.

Respectfully submitted, Marylane Pannell, Secretary